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August 29, 2007 
 
 
MEMORANDUM 
 
TO:  Honorable School Board Members 
 
FROM: Kendra Goodman, CPPB, Purchasing Agent 
 
RE:  School Resource Officer Agreement 

City of New Port Richey Police Department 
Dade City Police Department 
Pasco County Sheriff’s Department 
Zephyrhills Police Department 

 
The School District in the past has had agreements with the City of New Port Richey Police 
Department, Dade City Police Department, Pasco County Sheriff’s Department and 
Zephyrhills Police Department to provide law enforcement and related services to the 
District. 
 
At this time, we respectfully request that the Board retroactively approve the attached 
agreements with the above agencies.  The agreements were not provided in time to make any 
previous Board Meetings for this fiscal year.  These agreements will continue through June 
30, 2008.  The specific services are outlined in the agreements and are attached for your 
perusal.  It is anticipated that annual expenditures will be $1,738,255.40.  The services 
covered under these agreements are considered exempt from bidding as the services are 
being obtained from other governmental entities as outlined in DOE’s Section 6A-1.012.  
The contracts have been reviewed and approved by the School District’s Attorney, Nancy 
McClain Alfonso. 
 
Should you have any questions regarding this matter, please contact Lt. Connell.  If you 
have any purchasing related questions regarding this agreement, please contact me. 
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